
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Bribie Island SHS 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please see below and over the page some further information to assist a smooth start to Year 7 including:  

First day for Year 7:  

Monday 22 January 2024 – 8:25am to 2:30pm. Meet at the grassed area at the front of the school to be greeted by 

Roll Class Teachers. Students will then be escorted to the P Block for a parade where a detailed induction to the 

school will be delivered by your child’s teachers.  

Uniform Shop Opening Hours  

The Uniform Shop will be open selected hours in the week before school returns. Students are required to 

wear full formal school uniform on the first day. See the brochure over page for Uniform Shop information.  

BYOD Information 

See the brochure over page for the same information provided in enrolment packs including minimum 

device specifications and information about tech support.  

Stationery and First Day Checklist 

See the brochure over page for items to purchase ready for 2024 and processes to be familiar with for the 

first day.  

QKR and Compass 

Use QKR for canteen items, pay excursions and more. Use Compass to keep up-to-date with 

communication from the school and report absences. Students can check timetables and keep updated 

with daily notices. 

We welcome you to our school and we look forward to working together to provide your child with the best possible 

educational outcomes during their time at Bribie Island State High School.  

If there are any questions or concerns regarding your child’s enrolment, the school office will be closed from 
Monday the 11/12/2023 and will reopen on Monday 15/01/2024.  
 
The office can be contacted on 3400 2444 or alternatively by emailing office@bribieislandshs.eq.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Matt Bradley            Jayden Jeffery 

 
                

 

Principal           Head of Department – Junior Secondary  
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